April 3, 1980

Ann Mortimer Elements Studio R.R. 2 Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 4V9

Dear Ann,

After a "few" conversations with Sally we have established the fact that there has been a duplication of payment visarvis Emily Carr and the CABC for "Canadian Connections".

In the CABC cheque to you for \$344.25 I paid you the total amount, that is everybody's portion. Therefore you owe the CABC the \$75 paid to you by Sally and the Emily Carr.

Sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause you and I trust that your books balance!

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers Executive Director

cc Harry Michener.